
 

 

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE 

THURSDAY, JUNE 15, 2017, 7:30 PM 

TOWN HALL COMMISSION ROOM  

 
 

1- Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at: 7:30 pm with the following members:  Amy 

Kalafa, Natalie Terrill, Marc de Mul, Jens Buettner, Ellen Strause and Town Administrator 

Jonathan Luiz (staff). 

 

Approval of Minutes, Special Meeting held May 11, 2017 – Amy moved and Marc seconded to 

approve the minutes.  The motion passed unanimously.  

 

2- Discussion of Various Projects – Consensus was reached that Jens and Jonathan will establish a 

meeting with Larry Shore and the owner of Peter’s Market to discuss the reusable bag project.  

Furthermore, Larry and the owner would be invited to the next Sustainability Committee 

Meeting.  Consensus was also reached that Jonathan would price out several no idling signs and 

attempt to acquire no idling cards that would be handled out to Westonites. 

 

3- Adjourn – Marc moved and Natalie seconded to adjourn.  The motion passed unanimously at 

9:30 pm. 

 

 

Minutes submitted by Town Administrator Jonathan Luiz. 


